
 

                           U.S. Army Corps of Engineers              
 

Chena River Lakes Flood Control Project   

Draft 2023 Master Plan  
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is revising the 1984 Master Plan and 1989 Master Plan 

Supplement for the Chena River Lakes Flood Control Project. The 2023 Master Plan Supplement will 

incorporate improvements to project recreation and environmental stewardship in addition to the 

project’s primary mission of flood protection for Fairbanks and surrounding communities.  

 

What is changing from the original 

Master Plan?  
• Management Unit boundaries to better 

reflect use and current mapping 

technology 

• Management Unit classes to better reflect 

current use (i.e., recognize park facilities) 

• Recommended new minor developments: 

o Trails and separated bike paths 

o Access 

o Facility improvements 

• Maintenance, Repair and Sustainability: 

o Resurface roads and trails 

o Modernize campgrounds and 

update playground equipment, 

kiosks, showers, etc. 

 

Where are we in the process? 
The new Master Plan is in Draft form, and this is the time to submit your comments and feedback. 

Our Comment Period Ends: January 20, 2023, and we will publish a Final Master Plan in the Spring 

of 2023.  

 

How can I help improve the project?  
Attend the Public Meeting to learn about the Master Plan and provide feedback. You can also 

email or mail comments! 

 

How do I submit comments or obtain additional information? 
Contact: Jeremy Allen. Chena River Lakes Flood Control Project Office. 3800 Laurance Road, 
North Pole AK  99705; or you may e-mail comments to: Jeremy.M.Allen@usace.army.mil  

  Public Meeting 

 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 

November 16, 2022 
 

USACE Visitor Center 

800 Laurance Road,  

North Pole, AK 



 

 

                                    U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
                                      Chena River Lakes Flood Control Project                     

                               Draft Master Plan 
 

Comments Are Welcome! 
 
 
Please take a moment to fill out this comment sheet so that we can respond to your comments. If you do not finish the 
comment sheet today, please mail to: Jeremy Allen. Chena River Lakes Flood Control Project Office. 3800 Laurance 
Road, North Pole AK 99705; or you may e-mail comments to: Jeremy.M.Allen@usace.army.mil. Thank you. 
 

Name:        ______               Telephone:       _ 
 

Address:          Email:       _______ 
 
Please add comments you think may be helpful during the process.  Are there specific improvements that are needed to 
the project? Are there concerns about operations, maintenance, land use or other elements?  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Insert into envelope, stamp and send to address above 


